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ISSUES ARISING FROM COMMUNITY OVERVIEW & 
SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 

1	 STAR PARTNERSHIP 

1.1	 This item of business was referred to the Community Services Committee by 
the Community Overview & Scrutiny Committee on 8 December 2004 with the 
recommendation that the Committee be requested to consider asking the 
STAR Partnership to change its name. 

1.2	 Due to ill health, Russ McLean, the STAR Partnership Co-ordinator had been 
unable to attend that meeting to present his report to the Overview & Scrutiny 
Committee. 

1.3	 In his absence, Members agreed that further consideration of the report be 
deferred. Mr McLean will now be in attendance at the February meeting of 
the Community Overview & Scrutiny Committee. 

1.4	 In response to a Member question at the meeting on the 8 December, the 
Head of Housing, Health & Community Care advised that the Council is not 
the only funding body to the STAR Partnership and that there are other large 
funding partners. 

1.5	 On a Motion moved by Cllr P F A Webster and seconded by Cllr D G Stansby, 
the Overview & Scrutiny Committee agreed the recommendation that, as the 
Council is a large financial provider for this partnership, consideration should 
be given to changing the name to the Rochford District Council STAR 
Partnership. 

1.6	 It is proposed that the Committee RESOLVES 

To consider asking the STAR Partnership to change its name to the Rochford 
District Council STAR Partnership. 

Sarah Fowler 

Head of Administrative & Member Services 
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Background Papers:-

None 

For further information please contact Margaret Martin on:-

Tel:- 01702 318179 
E-Mail:- margaret.martin@rochford.gov.uk 
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